
 SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT FOR Executive Session - March 7, 2023 

 The Cape Elizabeth School Board held an Executive Session on Tuesday, March 7, 2023 in 
 the Cape Elizabeth High School Library at 8:45pm, immediately following a School Board 
 Budget Workshop. 

 ☑  Heather 
 Altenburg 

 ☑  Kathleen 
 Curry-Sparks 

 ☑  Jennifer 
 McVeigh 

 ☑  Philip 
 Saucier 

 ☑  Elizabeth 
 Scifres 

 ☑  Caitlin 
 Sweet 

 ☐  Cynthia 
 Voltz 

 *Ms. Voltz was absent. 

 MINUTES - Executive Session 

 1.  Consideration to enter into Executive Session pursuant to 1 M.R.S.A. §405 (6)(A) for the 

 purpose of discussing a personnel item. 

 Motion:  Ms. McVeigh  Second:  Ms. Scifres  Vote:  6-0  Time:  8:45pm 

 2.  Consideration to Adjourn 

 Motion:  Ms. Scifres  Second:  Ms. McVeigh  Vote:  6-0  Time:  9:08pm 


